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To Whom I May Concern:

I strongly support SB 860 because It will require state enforcement of the existing Oregon Mental 

Health Parity Law to ensure Oregon consumers have full access to needed mental 
health services. 

Please pass it.

Thank you for your time,

Jonelle Richards, LCSW
14170 SW 93rd Ave.
Tigard, OR  97224
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